
'Town ofWester{y 
'Rhode Is{and 

January 26, 2000 

VIA CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MAIL 

Ms. Joann E. Flaminio, Executive Director 
Rhode Island Employees' Retirement System 
40 Fountain Street 
Providence, RI 02903 

RE: Patricia A. Douglas, Town Councilor, Town of Westerly, Rhode Island 
Employees' Retirement System of Rhode Island 

Dear Ms. Flaminio: 

9: 29 'Pame{a r. Nofan 
T'own :Manager 

Enclosed please find a letter dated September 17, 1999 from John A. Fusaro, Jr., 
Acting Town Manager concerning the application for Patricia A. Douglas. 

I am informed that there has been no communication relative to the request for 
inclusion in the retirement system based upon the previous error ofthe Town. 

I am asking that the September 17, 1999 matter be reviewed by you and that you 
correspond with me in relation to this matter as soon as possible. 

PTN/ds 

Enclosure 

Very truly yours, 

~/~if~ 
Pamela T. Nolan 
Town Manager 
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